La Solana Painting Project

Painting Project Update

We would like to thank all residents for their continued cooperation and support

during this ongoing project. It helps make a long and difficult process run
smoothly. We appreciate you doing your part.

The painters are making good progress. They are currently working on and
should finish the exterior of Building #2 today or tomorrow. The crew should
begin to tape and do prep work on the inside courtyard of Building #2 today.

They anticipate that they will be finished with Building #2 by Friday of next week
9.13.24.

That means that residents in Building #3 should be prepared to have everything
off their patios and front door areas by Friday 9.13.24 because the crew might
begin prepping the outside of your building on that Friday.

Please stay alert to the project schedule board in the mailroom as it has the most
recent information which is updated daily.

The Information Board located in the Mailroom continues to inform everyone regarding the
location(s) where work is currently occurring.

Please call the office at 623-214-5532 with any questions. Thank you all for your cooperation
during this challenging yet very exciting time for La Solana.
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